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Chairman Ray with Ladies 
President Liz James on 
Presidents Day 1997 

No 2 Green Restoration 

On the 30th September 1994 the inaugural General Meeting of the integrated Coolum Breach Bowls Club Inc. was held.  Ray 
McKenzie was elected the new Chairman of the Board to manage the finances and the overall running of the club, plus a men’s 
Committee and a Ladies Committee. 

Important decisions regarding the greens were made and No 2 green was renovated by member volunteers, the new No 3 
(Memorial Green) was opened in 1995 and lights installed on No 1 green in 1998 

THE 1990’s  

The Development of the Memorial Green and Opening Day 


